Montreal, P.Q.
September 30, 1924.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,
MeGill University,
Montresal.
Dear Sir Arthur:-

We beg to enclose herewith
for your perusal and information, copy of letter

which we are to-day forwarding to the Faculty of

Dentistry, in connection with the feasibility of

establishing at MeGill the "point system" of
examinations such as is followed at various Uni-
versities in this country and the United States.

Respectfully yours,

VR s

President Dent,




